
Minutes of the Ordinary Meeting of Haddiscoe Parish Council held on Monday 6th December 2021 7.30pm at Haddiscoe 
Village Hall, Haddiscoe. 
 
 
Present:  Mrs S.Daines (Clerk), Mr T.Haycock, Mr C.Robinson, Mr R.Long, Mr V Sheppard, Mr R Beevor, Mr B.Stone 
 
 
Apologies: Mr M.Jackson, Mr J.Knight, Mr I.Fulcher 
 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:   Minutes of the Ordinary Meeting held on Monday 4th October 2021 were read through and 
agreed by all present. 
 
Matters Arising from the Minutes:    
 
County Councillor:  Mr Stone offered to replace the broken grit bin at the end of Rectory Road out of his slush fund.  If we 
liaise with Gary Overland over the purchase and refilling. 
 
Planning:  Ref: BA/2021/0242/COND – Haddiscoe Tavern – Amend site layout – There is ongoing concern as to the 
drainage arrangements for this site.  The clerk was asked to get in touch with the Environment Agency to appraise us of the 
existing drainage arrangements and what they propose if this application is approved. 
Ref: 2021/1137 – Fuelcell – Replace existing Agricultural building with new and new access. SNDC Approved with 
conditions. 
Ref: BA/2021/0314/HOUSEH – Dale Farm, North End – single storey extension – SNDC approved 
Ref: 2021/0284 – The Crown (former public house carpark) – revised planning for holiday homes – SNDC refused this 
application (delegated). 
 
 
Finance & Administration:    
£200.00 has been received for the Recycling Centre 
All present reviewed the budget ‘v’ actual to date and looked at the budget for next year.  It was agreed that the precept 
should remain at £5110.00 
Chq.529 - £50.00 – NORLSAR – Donation 
Chq.530 - £50.00 - Norfolk Citizens Advice – Donation 
Chq.531 - £200.00 – East Anglian Air Ambulance – Donation 
Chq.532 - £200.00 – Suffolk Accident & Rescue - Donation 
Chq.533 - £282.00 - It was agreed by all present that this donation should be given to the telephone box fund (Haddiscoe 
Charity) to enable the AFD batteries to be replaced. 
 
Speed Monitor:  No input due to Mr Fulchers’ absence. 
The clerk was asked to contact St.Olaves Parish Council to obtain information on how they managed to get an official speed 
gun operator within the village as it may be a route that we decide to go down as the speeding traffic going through the 
village is ongoing. 
     
Playground:  Mr Long read through the Annual Playground Inspection Report and informed us that there is nothing major 
to report.  The site is all starting to look a little tired so we may have to spend some money on it next year bringing it back 
up to spec. 
 
Highways:   
 
A.O.B:  
My Haycock came across some very old documents going back to the 1800’s when he was rummaging through the Parish 
Archives.  He has given them to Norfolk County Records for safe keeping.   
The clerk received a letter from Mrs Moir requesting information that the Parish holds regarding Springbeck.  The clerk 
replied that information can be found on the public domain and if there is anything specific that she requires, then to 
request this. 
 
The clerk reported that after sixteen years she has decided to resign at the end of this financial year (31.03.21). 
 
 
Meeting Closed – 8.15pm 
 
After the meeting, the remaining Councillors were given an appraisal of a proposed development by Mr John Brooks for 
which a Planning application may be expected in the near future. 


